
 

 

Dear Marsh Creek Family, 

      We hope you and your families are having an incredible summer! The Marsh 

Creek Eagles Community is proud to continue to strengthen our partnership with 

the Believe and Achieve Foundation. Our first service project this season was the 

Skill Challenge last Sunday, and it was a great success! Our 2nd project is right 

around the corner. The Marsh Creek Family will partner again with the Believe and 

Achieve Foundation and the Chester County Food Bank to host our 3rd Annual 

Mini Food Drive and Snack Pack Stuffing Event on Thursday, August 17th, 

following practice. The snack packs will be donated to free and subsidized after-

school programs in the county including the Believe and Achieve Program at the 

YMCA. 

     Each team has been assigned an item essential to an afterschool snack. 

Donations can be brought to practice and left at blue collection bins located by the 

snack bar.  We will start collecting items on Friday August 5th. 

  

Please donate a minimum of 1 box of the following items: 

  

1) Flag/Travel Flag teams: Fruit cup/ Applesauce 

2) Tiny Mite/ Mitey Mite: raisins 

3) Jr. Peewee/Peewee: cheese crackers 

4) Jr Varsity: non-total chocolate ( chocolate chips are fine)/non-nut granola 

bar  

5) Cheer: 100% Fruit Juice Boxes 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation! 

 

Marsh Creek Eagles and the Believe and Achieve Foundation 
 

 


